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Please see corresponding maps for work zone referenced below.

UPDATE: 

Following a delay due to heavy rain in the area this week, KUB contractor crews 
are scheduled to mobilize next week to start the utility service upgrade project to 
replace the natural gas main and related infrastructure in the Crestwood Hills area of 
West Knoxville. This project, which includes the replacement of 21,845 linear feet of 
2-inch natural gas main, 1,000 linear feet of 4-inch main, and 295 customer service 
line connections, is scheduled to last through August 2022. The contractor plans to 
start potholing work to locate existing underground utilities ahead of excavation 
at the northern section of Roderick Road (near Middlebrook Pike) and work south. 
Postcard notices were mailed to customers in the immediate area in early August. 
Area residents are advised that the contractor may need to temporarily close 
lanes of traffic in the immediate are where work is being performed to facilitate 
safe access for crews and equipment. Appropriate traffic control measures will 
be implemented when traffic closures are in effect. Access to driveways will be 
maintained. KUB will post regular updates throughout the course of this project to 
keep area residents informed about work areas, traffic impacts, etc. See the attached 
map for an overview of the construction area. A KUB customer contact is provided 
on the map if you have questions related to this project.

MAJOR PROJECT UPDATE
This project is being completed as part of KUB’s Century II infrastructure improvement and replacement programs. 

@KnoxKUB @knoxvilleutilitiesboard @KnoxKUB

Connect and learn more.

Find these updates and more on Nextdoor.


